
International Association of Fire Chiefs

Mr. C. Douglas Jarrett,. Esq
Keller and Heckman
Washington Center
1001 G Street N.W.
Washington, DC 2000 1

June 14,2007

Dear Doug,

The Attached excel document represents IMSA's search of NPSP AC channels for the
proposed system. The highlighted channels need to be filtered out by Walmart due to
anticipated hannful interference to presently licensed public safety licensees. This means
we are NQI recommending those highlighted channels. Moreover, since Walmart is
applying for an experimental license, their status would be secondary so if they cause
interference to any of those NPSP AC licensees, they must cease their operation
immediately.

I hope this helps. If you have any questions please call or email me immediately.

Sincerely, .
R<.lk...£. ~~ /1\/

Richard Kinsman
Chief Operating Officer
National Frequency Coordinator

200 Metro Center Blvd., Ste. 6, Warwick, AI 02886
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FAX (401) 738-7336
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